
  

 

“Everything Matters" 
Students receiving their school books 

Today we launched the academic school year of 
2014-2015. We ask God’s blessing on our school, 
our students and teachers, our parents, faithful 
friends and supporters, and on everything that is 
part of our school community. 
 
We begin our school-year by hearing Jesus’ 
invitation to love, peace and respect each other. 
We pray to put an end for this war and bring 
peace in the Holy land. He told us ‘I am the love to 
be loved, I am the life to be shared, I am the truth 
to be told, I am the light to be lit, I am the peace 
to be given’.  May we share this love, life, joy, truth, light and peace with each other today and 
throughout the coming year.  
 

Dear Friends and supporters, 
Thank you for your prayers, kindness and support for Hope Secondary School.  Your donations 
 will allow us to fulfil our mission; providing good secondary education and boarding for 

disadvantaged children of all faiths from the West 
Bank Area, in a Christian environment. We believe 
that our faith can transform lives and that our 
mission is an important one, especially during 
these difficult political and social times for our 
children. We are committed to sharing with you 
stories and progress up-dates about our school; 
we would like to keep you updated and invite you 
to build a relationship with our needy children 
who indeed need your Prayers. We pray for you 
and look forward to the blessed days ahead. 
 

New Students enjoying their first day at Hope School 
 
We call each and every one of you here at this start to walk with us on the same path we are 
walking; to overcome the financial obstacles on our way, we need your prayers and support for 
those 80 needy children in our care, and foremost for the 20 boarding boys who have no home 
but Hope School boarding section where they find a home-like atmosphere filled with the 
Lord's love and care. 
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“Everything Matters" would be the slogan of the year, we 
care for everything: the school system, bylaws and 
regulations, healthy and comfortable environment, well-
being of the students and finally the school academic 
results. With focus on the undergraduate students, we are 
interested this year to prepare our students mentally and 
psychologically for the next phase of their educational 
career. Our intention is drawn to prepare them for the 
challenges they might face when leaving the school and 
attending the universities or work. We are interested in 
keeping up our basic values of tolerance, love and living in 
peace with their peers as living values practiced on daily 
basis. We will continue teaching them the word of God to 
"Be watchful, stand firm in the faith, act like men, be 
strong" Corinthians 16:13.  
Please take the time-out of your day to stay in touch with 
us; through e-mail, webpage, Facebook, or even mail.   

 
May our Lord Jesus Christ bless each and 

every one of you richly. 
 

Our Vision:  
Hope school is seeking to be a center of excellence in provision 
and promotion of quality education. 
Mission 
Hope School is a non-government, non-profit, Christian-based 
organization, was founded in 1962 by the Mennonite Central 
Committee (MCC) to provide suitable and quality education for 
orphans and disadvantage children in Bethlehem area and the 
whole Palestinian territories.  Fifteen years later, the Arab 
Charitable Society was founded to replace the Mennonite 
community in governing the school and the whole project. The 
Charity along with Hope school are committed to a unique vision 
based on Christian values of Love, Peace, Tolerance, Human 
dignity and Justice. These values are the driving force of all the 
school activities through which Christian message is conveyed to 
students and local community at large.  
Goal: 
To develop a ministry that provides best-quality education to 
underprivileged children in the West Bank and Jerusalem 
Please keep Hope school in your prayers.  It is because of your 

prayers &support Hope school was able to sustain over the past 
five decades. 

On behalf of Hope Ministry  
Khader Saba 
Chairman 

 

Contact Information:  

Email:  

info@hoopschoolpal.com 

chairman@hopeschoolpal.com 

Webpage:  

www.hopeschoolbeitjala.com 

Advance Project:  

# 12018 A 

Link: 

http://www.umcmission.org/Give-to-

Mission/Search-for-

Projects/Projects/12018A 

Skype:  

Hopesecondaryschool  

Facebook:  

Hope Secondary School  

Tel: +970-2-274-2268  

Fax: +970-2-274-4332 

Physical Address: BeitJala 

Hope school – Beit Jala  

Al Nuzha St. P.O.Box (5) 

Palestine  

Postal Address: Jerusalem  

Hope Secondary School  

P.O.Box: 19208,  

Jerusalem 

Before printing, think about the 

environment 
 

Via Israel  
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